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Harman Center Closing First Week of March for Spring Cleaning 

 
The City of Yakima's Harman Center will be closed next week from Monday, March 2nd through 
Saturday, March 7th for an annual deep cleaning. 
 
"The building gets a lot of use and it's time for a spring cleaning," said Recreation Program 
Supervisor Leslie Richards. 
 
Work will include stripping and putting new finish on all floors, installing new carpet in the 
common areas, dusting fixtures and cleaning window blinds. 

The Harman Center is located at 101 North 65th Avenue.  

Call 575-6166 or visit https://yakimaparks.com/senior-center/ for information about programs at 
the senior center. 

 


